
PRINCIPAL'S MESSAGE

Dear Jewett Families,

The new year is well underway at Jewett and we are very pleased to see students creating, learning,
and innovating. This is great to see as we rapidly approach the 100th day of school!

Please make every effort to incorporate reading into your daily schedule. You will be amazed at
what 10 minutes a night of reading will result in. Here are some of the many benefits of reading
with your child:

It promotes increased communication between you and your child.
Many studies show that students who love learning and do well in school were exposed to
reading before preschool.
It promotes a longer attention span, which is an important skill for your child to be able to
concentrate.
It builds listening skills and imagination.
Your child learns early that reading is fun and not a chore.

I wish you all a wonderful February!

John K. Greeny
Principal

LACLINICA SCHOOL BASED HEALTH CENTER AT JEWETT

LaClinica School Based Health Center at Jewett is still offering all childhood immunizations. If
your child needs any immunizations before February 21 exclusion day, please call to schedule an
appointment at our health center 541-494-6611.

Heather Wood RN
Jewett School Nurse



UPCOMING DATES

Feb. 7
Crossing Guard Appreciation Day

Feb. 19
President's Day (No School)

Feb. 20
PTO Meeting @ 6:00 PM in the STEM Lab

Feb. 26-March 1
Book Fair

Feb. 29
Leaping into Literacy Night, K-2, 5:00 PM-7:30 PM
Spirit Day- Wear Green!

March 15
Professional Development Day (No School)

March 25-29
Spring Break (No School)

Rogue Valley Farm to School

Each month Rogue Valley Farm to School partners with local farms to bring tastings of our
Harvest of the Month. This month we are turning up the BEET! Your student will get to try some
samples of Oregon-grown beets at the cafeteria tasting table on Friday, February 23rd. Then, they
get to vote on whether they tried it, liked it or loved it! Check this fun interactive sheet (spanish
version) for recipes, videos, nutritional info, kids activities, and information about the local farms
where the carrots were grown! Jewett Elementary School is part of the Rogue Valley Farm to
School Digging Deeper School partnership. To learn more about the partnership and Rogue Valley
Farm to School click here.

John Greeny
John is using Smore to create beautiful newsletters

https://carrotharvest.my.canva.site/rvf2s-beets
https://carrotharvest.my.canva.site/rvf2s-beets-spanish
https://www.rvfarm2school.org/schools

